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Transition from Reception to Year 1  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

How is it this time of year already? 

Leaving Reception behind and moving into Year 1 can feel like a big step for both children and 

their parents. As your children move to Year 1, we want to make sure that you have all the 

relevant information you need. This is to enable your child to have a smooth start to the 

academic year and for you to be able to support them through this time.  

On Monday 11th July at 5:30pm, we will be hosting a transition meeting in school, this will 

include a presentation about moving to Year 1 and an opportunity to ask any questions you 

may have. At this meeting, we will introduce our Year 1 Team to you and this will also 

provide you with information about the curriculum we follow and our school day.  

We have also put in place a carefully arranged transition timetable to support our children 

during their move to Year 1 over a period of weeks. This is outlined for you in the table below.  

 

Reception to Year One Transition  

Dates/times Event/Plans 

Week commencing 4th July  • Mrs Sodhi and Mrs Paal will spend time in Reception. 

• Year 1 teachers to read story and complete circle time activity 
with children in R classes during the week. 

• Children will spend the morning, in Year 1 as part of the whole 
school transition programme. 

Week commencing  11th July  
 

• Year 1 teachers will share stories and complete circle time 
activities with children in Yr 1 classes. 

Week commencing 18th July  
 

• Year 1 teachers will share stories and complete circle time 
activities with children in Reception. 

• Children will spend the morning, in Year 1 as part of the whole 
school transition programme. 
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We look forward to seeing you at the meeting on 11th July and thank you for you continued 
support. 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
Mrs Hodgkiss 
EYFS & Key Stage One Phase Leader  
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